
 
 
       Thursday 27th April 2017 
 
Dear Parents or Carers, 
 
Our creative curriculum topic for this half term is ‘Food Glorious Food’.  
 
We would like your child to write a recipe of their favourite cake, biscuit, cookie etc. 
 
They will need to include a title, an ingredient list, equipment list and a method. They 
may decorate the recipe how ever they wish. 
 
Please could the recipe be on a piece of white A4 paper and brought into school on 
Monday 5th June or Tuesday 6th June. This will enable us to create a Conker class and an 
Acorn class book of recipes which will be available for sale at the Creative Curriculum 
showcase afternoon on Friday 9th June. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Symonds and Mrs B. 
 
 


